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Re: Docket 050676-TC

Broward County acknowledges receipt of your notification that it is past due on several
late filing fees relating to the Pay Telephone Service Provider Regulatory Assessment
Fee Returns for 2004, 2003 and 2002.

The Office of Information Technology (OIT) has processed a purchase order for the 2005
assessment fees ($144) and the past due late charges (totaling $20). The total payment
of $164 will be paid prior to the January 31, 2006, deadline.

OIT has also revised the procedures regarding how these fees have been handled in the
past. They will now be included in a monitored renewal file which will ensure that the fees
are paid annually by the due date thus eliminating any further late payments.

It is our hopes that the $500 fine can be waived or reduced to $100 as settlement of this

issue.
CMmP Your cooperation is appreciated.
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OPC Nicole O. Fontayne
ClO, Broward County Office of Information Technology
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